
FACULTY SENATE 

 
  

 

MEMORANDUM 

To:  Dr. Katia Passerini, Provost and Executive Vice President, Seton Hall 

University 

From: Faculty Senate, Seton Hall University 

Re:  Senate Special Meeting 

                             2021 – FS 26 

Date:              September 14th, 2021 

_________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

On September 10th, 2021 the Faculty Senate voted to approve the following motion: 
 

Motion: That the Executive Committee of the Faculty Senate call a special meeting of the 
Senate prior to the October Senate meeting. 

 

Received by: 
 

___________________________________________________________ September 14th, 2021 

Dr. Katia Passerini, Provost and Executive Vice President, Seton Hall University 

 

 

___________________________________________________________ September 14th, 2021 

Dr. Mary Balkun, Chair, Faculty Senate, Seton Hall University 

 


